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NOTICE OF PASSAGE OF BILL 21-6 
WORCESTER COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 
Take Notice that Bill 21-6 (Public Safety – Kari’s Law) was passed by Commissioners Bertino, Bunting, 
Church, Elder, Mitrecic, Nordstrom and Purnell on July 20, 2021. 
 
A fair summary of the bill is as follows: 
 
§ PS 6-301 A legislative bill for the purpose of implementing MD. Code, Public Safety § 1-314 (known as 
“Kari’s Law”) to require that multiple-line telephone systems allow for direct dialing via 9-1-1. 
 
This bill becomes effective forty-five (45) days from the date of its passage. 
 
This is only a fair summary of the bill. A full copy of the bill is posted on the Legislative Bulletin Board in the 
main hall of the Worcester County Government Center outside Room 1103, is available for public inspection in 
Room 1103 of the Worcester County Government Center, and is available on the County Website at 
www.co.worcester.md.us. 
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